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Our Lady of the Valley Church 

630 Valley Road - Wayne - New Jersey - 07470 - www.olvwayne.org 

973-694-4585 

 

 

Sacrament of  Reconciliation 
Saturdays 4:00-4:30pm 

 
Sacraments of  Baptism, 

Marriage & Personal 
Appointments 

 
Please call the Parish Office 

Schedule of  Masses 
Weekdays 

 Monday - Saturday 7:30am 
Weekends 

Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am, 10:00am 

  and 12:00 Noon  
 

òThe Church is Holy, not just because all are welcome. 
The Church is Holy, because all belong.ó 

Timothy M. Matovina  
University of Notre Dame 

(paraphrased by Pope Francis at General Audience) 

           November 5, 2017  
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Rev. Peter VB. Wells , Pastor  
973 -694 -4585, Ext 7246  

VonBreton@aol.com  
 

Rev. Peter Filipkowski, Parochial Vicar  
973 -694 -4585, Ext 7204  

 

Deacon Vincent Cocilovo  
vcocilovo@olvwayne.org  

 

Sister Dorothy Dee, SSJ,  Pastoral Associate  
Adult Formation/Ministry of Consolation  
Ext. 7245 -   SrDorothy@olvwayne.org  

 

Barbara Mennella Office Assistant  
Ext 7203 - reception@olvwayne.org  

 

 Judi Cocilovo, Director of Faith Formation / Youth  
Ext. 7208 -  jcocilovo@olvwayne.org  

 

John Peragallo III, Director of Music Ministry  
John@peragallo.com  

 

Irene Luberto, Parish Financial Administrator  
Ext. 7243 -  finance@olvwayne.org  

 
 

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH  
Marie Armenio  

mrarmenio@olvwayne.org  
 

Mark Peischl  
mark.peischl@gmail.com  

Our Parish is Served By Weekly Mass Intentions  

Thirty - First Sunday in Ordinary Time ðNovember 5, 2017  

Sunday, November 5 8:00am Guy Andreotta 
Gaetano & Angelina Ferraro 
Roy De Petro 
Alfred Toscani 

 10:00am John Fierro 
Grace Hartie 
Frank Nardi, Sr. 

 12:00pm Robert Coss 
Joseph Frank 
Al Kasperowicz 
 

Monday, November 6 7:30am Michel Medvid 

Tuesday, November 7 7:30am Restituta Sasso 

Linford Yarnall 
Special Intention 
Glen Zomack 
Special Intention 

Miraculous Medal Novena to follow Mass on Tuesday  

Wednesday, November 8 7:30am Caroline Connell 

Thursday, November 9 7:30am William Kievit Sr. 

Friday, November 10 7:30am For the People 

Saturday, November 11 7:30am For the People 

 5:00pm Joanne Bellofatto 
Sam Gaita 
Mary-Ellen Sharkey 

Sunday, November 12 8:00am Thelma Fernicola 
Dominick Gagliostro 
Special Intention 
Clarence Graham 

 10:00am Alessandro Purino 
Elena Scambio 
Evelyn Vespa 

 12:00pm Bob Gilbert 
Judy Insabella 
Helen Merkel 
Salvatore Occhipinti 
Patricia Smith 
 

Weekend of November 11-12: 
 

Our Lady of the Valley 
5:00pm Father Wells 
8:00am Father Peter 
10:00am Father Wells 
12:00 Noon Father Wells 
 

Holy Cross 
5:00pm Father Peter  
10:00am Father Peter 

Presider Schedule 

Weekend Collection 

Weekend Collection: October 29, 2017 
 

Attendance: 920 
Weekend Collection: $7,500.52 
Candles/Poor: $227.06 
WeShare:                          $2,564.78 
Total:  $10,292.36 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity!  

Expectant Parents 

The blessing of expectant parents will take place 
after all Masses next weekend, November 11-12. 
 Please meet the priest or deacon at the baptismal 
font following Mass for this special blessing. 



3 

 

Do you have a family member or friend who is gay 
or lesbian?  Would you like to have a better  
understanding on the churchõs teachings on this?  
Would you like resources to learn more about this 
topic?  If youõve answered òyesó to any of these 
questions, or have additional questions about the 
LGBT community and the Catholic Church, you are 
invited to call Deacon Vince at 862-264-2134, or feel 
free to speak with him directly after Mass.  All 
calls/inquiries will be strictly confidential. 

Weekly Remembrance 

This week the Sanctuary Lamp,  burns as a reminder 
of the Lordõs presence in the Blessed Sacrament and 

the bread and wine offered at the Altar, which       
become the Body and Blood of Christ, 

are given in memory of: 
 

Angelo & Sadie Scavone  
 

From their loving daughter, Linda Campiglia 

Jesus said:  òfrom the beginning of creation, God made them male and 
female. For this reason a man shall leave his father and mother And be 
joined to his wife. And the two shall become one flesh. So they are no 
longer two but one flesh. Therefore what God has joined  together, no 

human being must separate.ó 
(Mark 10:6-9) 

 

We congratulate those who celebrated 
the Sacrament of  Marriage  

on October 27, 2017 
 

Brittany Josephine Muzer &  
Dominic Anthony Simonetta 

 
òIs anyone among you suffering?  They should prayéIs    anyone 
among you sick?  They should summon the presbyters of the church,  

and they should pray over them and anoint them with oil in the 
 name of the Lord.ó  
(James 5:13,14) 

 

Pray for the Sick: 
 

Wilfredo Balbuena, Joseph Brucato Jr.,  
Father Michael Burke, Louis Caprio,  

Ralph Cicetti, Kathy Corrao,  
Robert Darpino, Jason Dellavalle,  

Flo Felano, Josephine Ganz,  
Marie Liffers, Margaret Link,  

Mary Maksuta, Gloria Minnocci,  
Jenny Moskal, Andrew Potter,  

Michael Renaldo, Kristen Sedlacik,  
Patricia Smith, Paul Tafuri,  

Michael Waldinger  
 
 

Indeed for your faithful, Lord, 
Life is changed not ended, 

And when this earthly dwelling turns to dust, 
An eternal dwelling is made ready for them in heaven. 

(Roman Missal, Preface I for the Dead) 
 

 Pray for the Dead: 
 
 

Marlene Baez 
 

Raymond Anthony Solowski  
 
 

Faith Formation Program  

Parishõs Sacramental & Prayer Life 

Grades 1-8: 
THIS Sunday-November 5 

November 19, December 3, 17 
8:30-9:45 and 10:30-11:45 

 
Monday, November 6, 20 

December 4, 18 
7:00-8:15pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Confirmation I:  
Sunday, November 12, 2017 

9:30amñ11:30am 
 

Confirmation II:  
Sunday, November 12, 2017 

1:15pmñ2:45pm 

Social Ministry Corner  
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Thanksgiving Food Box Drive  

The Our Lady of the Valley Women' Association will 
meet on Wednesday, November 8, at 1:30pm in the  
parish center.  A nurse from St. Joseph's Hospital will 
speak on how to prevent falls.   All are welcome. 
 
Plan to join us. For further information contact Sister 
Dorothy at 973-694-4585 x 7245.  

Womenõs Association 

Diane Mollo Memorial  
Thanksgiving Food Box Drive  

  
Diane and her husband Frank were very active  
parishioners in the Social Ministry with Deacon  
Vincent.  When Diane died, this yearly memorial food 
drive was named in her loving memory.    
  
If you would like to continue Diane and Frankõs tradition 
of feeding the hungry and helping those in most need, 
please complete the form below and return it to the  
Parish Center no later than November 13. A sheet with 
suggestions of what could be included in a Thanksgiving 
Food Box is available at the church doors (this is a  
suggested list only, feel free to create a basket/box with 
whatever you think is needed).  
  
Food boxes should be delivered to Father Rugel Hall on 
Monday, November 20, between 5:00-6:30pm. 

  
 ___ I/We will prepare a Thanksgiving Food Box. 
  
___  I/We will make the enclosed monetary  
  contribution (Please drop off at Parish Office) 

   
 PLEASE PRINT  

Name: _________________________________________ 
   
Address: _______________________________________ 
  
Phone:                                                                                     
  
Email:                                                      ______________ 

Diocese's 80th Anniversary 

This has been a busy year for the Diocese and thanks to 
each one of you who so patiently supported all our  
endeavors. Our 80th year has been one of celebration in 
many ways. Our diocese was established by Pope Pius 
XI on December 9, 1937. To celebrate this historic 
event, Bishop Serratelli will preside at a 9:30am Solemn 
Mass at the Cathedral of St. John the Baptist on                   
December 9, 2017 followed by a Communion Breakfast 
at The  Brownstone, Paterson, beginning at 11:00am. 
   
This is not a fundraiser; it is a chance for all of us to 
come together and celebrate our diocese. Tickets are $40 
per person and are available on line  
at:    www.rcdop.org/breakfast. 
  
This is a day of celebration for all of us in the Diocese of 
Paterson! 

Following is an update from our parish giving website for 
those that may have questions as they take your security 
and security of the website very seriously. 
 

òWe take the security of your website seriously. Your do-
norsõ recurring donations will continue as scheduled. But  
donors must authenticate their account and email to    
receive WeShare emails to make any changes to their  
account or receive WeShare emails. 
 

The first time your donors enter the system-they will 
have to go through a onetime validation requiring: 
¶ Their ParishPay user name 

¶ The last 4 digits of the bank account or credit card 
used with ParishPay 

And ONE of the following two options: 
¶ Their email address 

¶ A collection name and the specific amount donated 
within the last 6 months 

 

Please feel free to direct your donors to our customer  
service team for assistance at WeShare@4lpi.com or call  
800-950-9953 and select Option 1. 
 

WeShare makes deposits to your accounts every Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday. Your WeShare deposits and  
supporting reports can be found by clicking on 'Reports &  
History' and then clicking on the Transfer Reports icon in 
your Admin Panel..  Summary reports for your historical 
activity prior to the migration will be sent after October 
20. 
 

¶ Year to Date Church Report from January 1 through  
October 20, 2017 

¶ Year to Date Parishioner report mailed to both the 
Donor and Church Admin from January 1 through 
October 20, 2017 

¶ October fund transfer report covering October 1 
through October 20, 2017 

 

While they are experiencing high call volumes due to the 
recent transition, they appreciate your patience. Many 
questions may also be answered by consulting the Admin 
Manual located in the Engagement Library of your 
WeShare account. 

Welcome to the WeShare family! 

http://contact.4lpi.com/tKIR170IVB0uo00PMa000IM
tel:(800)%20950-9953
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Holy Spirit School will be hosting a COACH BINGO on 
Friday, November 17, featuring genuine designer Coach 
purses.  Doors will open at 7:00pm and BINGO calling 
will begin at 8:00pm.  Tickets are $25 per person if  
purchased by November 3.  Tickets purchased after  
November 3 and at the door will be $30 per person.  
Price includes 10 sheets (10 GAMES) of COACH  
BINGO with 3 chances to win for each BINGO game.  
Price also includes coffee, tea, and dessert.  In addition to 
the 10 BINGO games, there will be a tricky tray, 50/50 
cash BINGO, a regular 50/50 cash raffle, and door  
prizes.  Bingo daubers will be available for purchase.  
This is a BYOB event and participants are also welcome 
to bring food to have at their table.  This is a reserved 
seating event.  For tickets call Holy Spirit School at  
973-835-5680 MondayðFriday 9:00am-5:00pm.    
Evenings and weekends call 862-228-3430 or e-mail  
hssbingo@gmail.com.  Only adults 21 and over may at-
tend.  All proceeds will benefit the Children of Holy  
Spirit School.   

The Little Sisters of  the Poor  

Boy Scout Troop 108 Coach Pocketbook Bingo 

Boy Scout Troop 180 will host their annual Pancake 
Breakfast on Sunday, November 5, from 8:00am-
12:00Noon.  Ticket are $10 and will be sold at the door.    
Children under 5 years old are FREE!! 
 
The breakfast menu includes:  Pancakes, sausage, fruit, 
bagels, doughnuts, pastries, coffee, tea, and orange juice. 
 
This is the only fundraiser for the year, come and show 
your support and have a great Sunday breakfast! 
 
 

The Our Lady of the Valley Junior Choir welcomes  
students in elementary and middle school to join the  
Junior Choir.   
 

For further information contact John Peragallo.  

The Our Lady of the Valley Adult choir welcomes new 
members. Rehearsal takes place at 9:00am on Sunday in 
the school office (off the kitchen) followed by singing at 
the 10:00am Mass.   
 

For further information contact John Peragallo.  

Junior Choir  

Adult Choir  

Are you interested in becoming a Catholic? Are you a 
Catholic adult who has not received the sacraments of 
Holy Communion and Confirmation?  Then you are  
invited!  Come and join us on our journey of faith to  
listen to and reflect on Godõs Word and gain a deeper 
appreciation and understanding of Catholic beliefs and 
practices.  If you know someone who might be interested in 
learning more about the Catholic Faith, please share this  
invitation with them.  For further information call Sister 
Dorothy at 973-694-4585 Ext. 7245 or email at  
SrDorothy@olvwayne.org.   

Rite of  Christian Initiation  

mailto:hssbingo@gmail.com

